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Scott Johnson
69 SOUTH RD
NORTH HAMPTON, NH 03862-2045

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This does absolutely nothing positive for the State of New Hampshire. The damage it will do to
properties and lives of NH residences far out ways the benefits to other states. In the end, this is all
about Eversource making big money at  our expense. Please vote against the Northern Pass.
Thank you,
Scott Johnson

Sincerely,
Scott Johnson
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